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May 24, 2021

Dear Switlik Fifth Grade Families,

We are excited to announce that fifth grade students will have the opportunity to participate in some end of the year fun during Fifth Grade Game Day! 

Fifth Grade Game Day is scheduled for Monday, June 14, 2021 with a rain date of Tuesday, June 15, 2021 and will take place in large spaces outdoors to allow for social distancing. All students attending game day voluntarily must adhere to all COVID safety protocols in place which includes social distancing and wearing a face covering.  In addition:

· No visitors (parents, guardians, high school siblings) will be permitted to participate in the 2021 Fifth Grade Game Day due to COVID protocols. This day is for students only (with the exception of a few volunteers ).
· All students that have been attending in-person must fill out their Health Safety form on the parent portal, as usual. They should arrive at school and dismiss as they would on a regular day.  
· All FULL REMOTE STUDENTS must fill out the following Health Safety form: Click here for the link Full Remote students should be dropped off in the car line area on the side of the school beginning at 8:55 a.m.  Full Remote students may be picked up in the car line area on the side of the school at 1:25 p.m.  Please have a proper ID ready to pick up your child promptly at that time.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Busing will not be available for our FULL REMOTE students; parents will need to provide transportation to and from Fifth Grade Game Day.  This means parents or guardians dropping off/picking up must also wear a mask and follow social distancing guidelines.  It is also important that you update your Parent Portal account with the correct contact information for anyone who will be dropping-off or picking up your child on those days.  Once again, please have a proper ID ready to pick up your child promptly at that time.

As always, we thank you for your cooperation in keeping all of our students, staff, and Switlik  community safe.

Sincerely,

Kathleen McKiernan
Principal, Switlik  Elementary School

